Prospect Gardens Community Group

NOTIFICATION TO OUR NEIGHBORS

GIANT BILLBOARD IN YOUR BACKYARD!
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City of Oakland Park Elected Officials and Staff

They WILL listen, please contact them at:

MAYOR: allegram@oaklandparkfl.org 

VICE MAYOR: anthonyn@oaklandparkfl.org 

COMMISSIONERS: annes@oaklandparkfl.org 

 HYPERLINK "mailto:suzanneboisvenue@yahoo.com" \t "_blank" suzanneboisvenue@yahoo.com stevena@oaklandparkfl.org
CITY MANAGER:

JohnS@oaklandparkfl.org , 

ASSISTANT CITY MANAGER: HoraceM@oaklandparkfl.org
Prospect Gardens

Community Group:

PROSPECTGARDENS@AOL.COM 

http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/Prospect_Gardens_Community_Group/home
The City is close to approving a 75 foot (that’s at least 8 stories high!) moving LED billboard to replace the shorter one next to the Red Canary property that was damaged during the 2005 hurricane.
The damaged billboard has been declared an unsafe structure and must be removed (5 years and waiting).  The sign company (CBS Outdoor) is not removing it until they negotiate a deal to replace it with a much taller, much brighter, moving TV screen billboard.  The ads will change every 5-10 seconds.
This new billboard structure will hover over our homes and be visible from every part of our neighborhood, and nearby neighborhoods, even though the City Ordinance regulating billboards forbids it to be within 1500 of a residence or 500 feet of a school.  

The City is willing to waive these requirements, AND waive all fees from CBS Outdoor.  CBS Outdoor will make hundreds of thousands of dollars off this billboard.  Their home offices are in New York.  

NO MONEY GOES TO OAKLAND PARK

Why would the City do this, you might ask?

The deal requires the billboard company to remove 3 billboards along Commercial Boulevard in exchange for this huge billboard being placed in our back yards.  

Good for one neighborhood, bad for us.

What can YOU do?  Let the Mayor, Commissioners and City Manager know what you think.  Write them at the email addresses below.  Every email counts!
Come to the City Commission meeting on April 7.  Speak if you like, but just being there to clap and support your neighbors who will be speaking out about this will be a great help.

DOING NOTHING WILL MEAN THIS BILLBOARD WILL BE SHINING IT’S BRIGHT MOVING LIGHTS ON OUR HOMES 24 HOURS A DAY.
